

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

Central Services Building 5225 W. Vliet Street P.O. Box 2181 Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53201-2181

Phone: (414) 475-8001 Fax: (414) 475-8585

July 22, 2010

Ron Leonhardt City Clerk City Hall Room 205 200 E. Wells Street Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Leonhardt:

Thank you for your continued support in improving the lives of Milwaukee students through the Commission on Domestic Violence and Sexual Assault. Based on her exceptional work as the district's Student-to-Student Sexual Harassment Coordinator, I am appointing Ms. Nicole McDowell to serve as the MPS representative on the Commission on Domestic Violence and Sexual Assault.

Should you have any questions regarding Ms. McDowell's qualifications to serve in this very important position, please do not hesitate to contact me at your convenience.

Sincerely

Gregory E. Thornton, Ed.D.

Superintendent of Schools

Cc:

Jennie Dorsey, Director, Department of Parent and Student Services

Nicole McDowell